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April 8, 2018

Sunday, April 8th
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship 
 5:30pm 	 Youth		

Monday, April 9th 
12:00pm 	 Winter Relief Ministry Committee
 5:30pm 	 YP Pastor Search
 6:30pm	 Church Council

Tuesday, April 10th
 4:00pm 	 Baptist Housing
 6:00pm 	 Youth Advisory Committee

Wednesday, April 11th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Children & Youth Activities
 6:15pm	 Midweek Bible Study
 7:00pm	 Choir Rehearsal
 
Thursday, April 12th
12:00pm	 Craft Club - FLC 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 2:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Friday, April 13th
 5:30pm	 Cards - Fellowship Hall

Friday, April 13th & 14th
Women’s Retreat @ Shaker Village

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r
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Dear family and friends of F.B.C.,

Thank you for the contributions we have received for the History 
Room of FBC Corbin.

We are still accepting donations If you find something you would like 
to contribute. Please bring to the church office along with names, 
dates, and the significance of the item.

We know we can count on your support of this project and are look-
ing forward to your contributions.

Sarah Ashley, Ann Hacker, Sharon Pace, and Joyce Parker

Wednesday, April 11th 

Menu					     Volunteers
Broccoli Salad				    Jenny Daniel
Chicken Salad				    Cindy Finneseth
Pasta Salad				    Glennis Hensley
Dessert				    Pat Huff

	 Brittany and Josh Worthy
	 Rebecca and Ralph Blevins

DID  NOAH FISH?

A Sunday school teacher asked, "Johnny, do you think Noah did a 
lot of fishing when he was on the Ark?"

"No," replied Johnny. "How could he, with just two worms."

Biblical Humor by Kids



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Second Sunday of Easter
April 8, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 133

I John 1:1 - 2:2
John 20: 19-31

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Because He Lives

Sermon by Austin Carty
“He Breathed on Them”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims
		  202-0595

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  David Myers
	         521-1429     

USHERS & GREETERS
April 8, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrisa Christy
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

April 1st Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $           11,441.00 
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        281,814.99
                                         YTD Budget Goal:        $        251,600.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                   89.81			 
	                Cold Weather Ministry:        $                 125.00                          

Loose change received in April will benefit Scarlette Jasper and Olive Branch Ministries

April 8th 
	 Nursery:  Marcee Hopper & Michaela Hopper	
	 Children’s Church: [OC] Seth & Sarah Reeves
			          [YC] Graham & Marianne Trimble

First Baptist Church of Morehead, Kentucky invites you to an 
Installation Service for Alex Lockridge on April 15, 2018 at 10:45 am. 
The service will be followed with a luncheon in the fellowship hall. We 
are thankful for the role you played in Alex's life and ministry, and we 
would be overjoyed to celebrate this day with you. Blessings on your 
church and its ministries! 

Youth Passport Trip Update: 
Mark your calendars for June 24-29! The youth are heading to 
Washington DC for Passport Camp this summer.  The cost per 
student is $200 and scholarships will be available. Call Pamela at 
the church office (528-4738)  to add your name to the list.  A $50 
deposit is due by April 15 to reserve a spot. The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, April 8th

are placed in memory  of 
VERNON AND LAVERNA ASBRIDGE

by
Phyllis Hopper

Portia and Tony Asbridge

Copies of Steve Corbett’s When Helping Hurts: How to Alleviate 
Poverty without Hurting the Poor and Yourself are still available. You 
may pick these up in the church office for $12 ea. 

A gift was given in memory of 
CAROLYN VON GRUENIGEN WALKER

by 
Fredina Cobb

Memorial Gifts

A gift was given in memory of 
TOM ADKINS

by 
Glenn & Frankie Sasser


